
 
EMPower – The Emerging Markets Foundation 

 
 

is very pleased to invite you to 
an evening at  

 
The Consulate General of the Republic of Argentina 

 
to participate in a discussion on  

 
 

“Bringing Literacy to Marginalized Children in Jujuy” 
 

presented by 
 

Patricia Mejalelaty, Executive Director 
 
 

Fundacion Leer 
 
 

Thursday, May 6th. 2004 
at 6 o’clock 

 
 

Followed by a cocktail reception  
 

Catered by Francis Mallman  
 
 
 

Consulate General of the Republic of Argentina 
12 West 56th Street 

New York, New York 
 
 

EMPower gratefully acknowledges the support and commitment of The 
Consulate General of the Republic of Argentina for supporting Fundacion Leer 

and for making this presentation to EMPower’s constituency possible. 
 

RSVP by reply to this email or call Deborah Lieberman 212-803-3310 by May 3rd. 


